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Hello,

We hope this finds you well as we are getting ready for the Christmas season! Thank
you for taking the time to read our latest newsletter — please read on to find out the
latest updates on the External Wall Systems project.

The Wards One project has had successful Building Safety Fund applications. Funding for stage
2 of the works has also been approved.

There had been a slight delay to the works following the initial opening up, as there was some
design development to be undertaken. Following discussion between the Design Team and the
Contractor, they have begun erecting scaffolding and the works will soon begin.

To minimise the length of disturbance to any one area of the Property, the works will begin on the
building that is adjacent to Summerfield Street. Once this has been completed, they will move
adjacent to Porter Brook Path, then Twinkl Way, before concluding on Ecclesfield Road.

In relation to Wards Two, we are continuing to work to try and get the report completed to
determine our next steps.

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, you can find
copies of this and all previous newsletters here.

You'll hear from us again next month, and if we have any big news to share before
then, we will reach out. As always our team are on-hand to answer any questions at
BuildingSafety@Iliv-group.co.uk.

Thank you,

LIV Group
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